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11th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

All Classes Library Visit 
 
Oak Class will be visiting Petworth Library on Tuesday 21st April from 9.35-10.15am, Ash Class will 
be visiting from 10.40-11.25, Rowan (KS1) will be visiting from 11.25-12.00pm. Beech, Maple, Elm 
Explorers, Elm Investigators and Willow Classes (KS2) will be visiting the Library throughout the day 
on Wednesday 22nd April.  As we shall be walking to the library please could you ensure that your 
child has a coat to wear.   
 
The Local Visits Consent Form will cover this, however if you would like your child to have a library 
card please sign and return the attached form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 3rd April. If your 
child already has a library card, they can bring it with them on the day of their visit. 
 
To enable this visit to go ahead we require volunteers to help walk the Oak, Ash and Rowan (KS1) 
children to and from Petworth Library. If you are able to help with this, please complete and 
return the attached reply slip to the office as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rob Neary                 
Willow Class Teacher and Reading Co-ordinator  

KS1 Petworth Library Visit on the 21st April 2020 
 
Name…………………………………………….. Parent of……………………………….. 
 
*I am able to help walk Oak Class to Petworth Library on Tuesday 21st April from 9.35-10.15. 
 
*I am able to help walk Ash Class to Petworth Library on Tuesday 21st April from 10.40-11.25. 
 
*I am able to help walk Rowan Class to Petworth Library on Tuesday 21st April from 11.25-12.00. 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………….. Date………………………………….. 
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